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WANTED:
VOLUNTEER READERS

AHHAH has partnered with Head Start and CCIU to create a Children’s
Reading Center in the new Gordon Early Literacy Center:
351 Kersey Street, Coatesville

We are seeking adult and teenage volunteers who would like to read to
children as part of a grassroots effort to increase childhood literacy in
Coatesville.

Commitment:

Once a week, every other week, or once a month,
Flexible scheduling

For more information email:
Jan.michener@ah-hah.us
Phone:484-883-2367

*AHHAH will help volunteers get clearances to work with children. *
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